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Information Technology Services’ series of monthly emails to all employees aimed at improving 
communications with campus about tips, information, technology updates and services offered in ITS. 

  
 

  
Partnership Highlight 
 

 

 

ITS partnered with the Nursing department to assemble and install a new 
state-of-the-art Laerdal manikin.  
 
This technologically-advanced manikin will help students enhance their 
nursing skills, as highlighted in St. Cloud State TODAY.  
 
 

 

 

D2L Annotation Feature  
 

 

 

Instructors can now provide feedback directly in submitted assignments 
using the new annotations tool. The annotations tool includes the ability to 
add notes, drawings, highlights, strikeouts and underlines.  
 
For more information, use your “StarID@minnstate.edu” login to access 
an Annotations in Assignments slide deck and webinar.  
 

 

 
 
Wireless Upgrades for WSB 
 

 

 

 

Several buildings including the Wick Science Building, Lewis House, 
American Indian Center, Women’s Center and the Minnesota Highway 
Safety and Research Center are moving to the new wireless standard 
(802.11ac) as the third phase of our campus-wide wireless improvement 
project. These upgrades allow our campus community to experience 
faster speeds, the ability for more devices to connect without impacting 
performance, better connection reliability and improved battery life for the 
802.11ac-enabled devices. 
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IT Security Tip 

 

 

 

It is a good practice to keep your personal emails separate from your 
professional email account for several reasons including:  

• It is against Minnesota State policy to share your account with 
anyone else (e.g. significant other who may want access to a 
shared bill) 

• If you separate from St. Cloud State University, it may be a 
hassle to move personal information from your professional 
account 

 
 

   
 

 
Did You Know? 

 

 

 

When using St. Cloud State University’s information technology 
applications and services, you may be “in the cloud” and not even realize 
it. Our cloud services include:  

• Email and storage space  
• D2L Brightspace 
• EAB Student Success Collaborative 
• Website search tool  
• …and many more! 

 
 

Contact HuskyTech for technical services, support and sales.  
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